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Senior Student of the Week  

Grace Bilbie 

 
 
Grace Bilbie (Waipāhīhī Primary, Taupō Intermediate) is our senior student of the week. Grace is 
very deserving of this award, with her contribution to dance at Taupō-nui-a-Tia and in the broader 
community over several years. This past weekend, at the DanceNZMade nationals, she 
choreographed teams, "It's a Kind of Magic" (Year 9-10 National Champions) and "El Tango de 
Roxanne"(Open category 2nd place), along with Taupō Intermediate’s 2nd placed team. 
Throughout this Grace has maintained her own dance, she was a member of "El Tango de 
Roxanne" and will be studying in Australia next year. She will be following the path of past student 
Aimee Golebiowski to Ettinghausens PRO, an elite dance school in Sydney. Thank you Grace for 
your community service and we look forward to hearing of your future successes. 
 
If you know of a young person doing outstanding work in our community that you would like to 
nominate for student of the week, please email their name and the reason you are nominating them 
to: mail@taupocollege.ac.nz 
 

Peter Moyle, Principal 
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